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26th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 children                  

 
Sudbury Rotary Crucial Crew – Wednesday 18th May 2022  
 
We are delighted to invite Year 6 children to attend the Crucial Crew afternoon at AFC Sudbury on 
Wednesday 18th May.   This event is run by Sudbury Rotary Club volunteers and is a series of scenarios 
which will deal with:  
 
Fire safety  Making a 999 call Dealing with Peer Pressure Electrical Safety 
Water safety  Road safety  Safety in the home   Dealing with a shop-lifter 
The Environment First Aid 
  
All children should wear trousers as some of the scenarios require them to lay or crawl around.  Children 
should also bring a waterproof coat and shoes as some of the scenarios take place outside.   
 
The event starts at 13.00pm and finishes at 15.45pm.  Your child should bring a packed lunch and a drink 
on the day.  If you would like a school packed lunch please advise the office  Friday 13th May. 
 
We are able to fund a return coach to transport the children for this event.  .   I will accompany the children 
together with another member of staff. We will leave school at approx. 12.15pm and return at approx. 
4.15pm.   Your child should be collected from school at 4.15pm 
 
Our records show you have already provided consent for offsite trips, please do contact the office if you 
would like any further information regarding the schedule of the day. 
 
Official photographs will be taken at the event to support Sudbury Rotary Club.  Professional conventions 
will be observed and we will use our existing photographic permission data for consent.  No names will be 
used.  
 
There will be Year 6 children Wells Hall County Primary School. This is a great opportunity for children to 
meet other Year 6s as part of transition and to learn about personal safety and responsibilities as they 
become more independent in the next stage of their lives. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Cheryl Wass 
Headteacher 

mailto:ad.cavendish.p@talk21.com
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Sudbury Rotary Crucial Crew –  Wednesday 18th May 2022 
 
 

Please return by Thursday 12th May 2022 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………….. 
 
 
 
I have paid a donation via parentmail 
 
I enclose a donation in cash                              
 
 
I will be collecting my child from the event ……………………………… signed Parent/Carer  
 
 
………………………………. contact telephone number on the day 
 
Or: 
 
 
……………………………… will be collecting my child from the event 
 
 
……………………………… contact telephone number on the day 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


